
 

BELL CONSTRUCTION CO., INC. 
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Tuesday, August 15, 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Bell Construction Co., Inc. is seeking competitive sub-contract bids from qualified sub-contractors for 
the Mitchell Community College New Parking Lot Project.  Project location; 706 Cherry Street 
Statesville, NC 28677. 
 
This project bids Thursday, August 31, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. est. Sub-bids are due for review to Bell 
Construction Co., Inc. on Wednesday August 30, 2023 no later than 3:00PM est. Interested sub-
contractors must be certified HUB, MBE, WBE, DBE, etc. certified. Contract documents are available for 
review upon request and/or can be shipped to interested sub-contractors.  
 
Trades include, but may not be limited to:  Asphalt Paving and Electrical Work associated with Steet 
Lighting 
 
Interested and qualified businesses should contact:  Thomas Setser, estimator, for Bell Construction 
Co., Inc. Contact Thomas by phone at (704) 873-6378, fax at (704) 873-1691, or e-mail at 
thomas@bellconstruction-nc.com. Bell Construction Co., Inc. is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
Assistance with bonding is and insurance is available upon request. Quick pay options are available for 
qualified trades. 
Please follow up this email with a conformation email, phone call, or fax. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Thomas Setser 
Estimator 
Bell Construction Co., Inc. 
2472 Northside Drive 
Statesville, NC 28625 
 
 
 
 
Mobile: 704-500-7574   Office:   704-873-6378   Fax:        704-873-1691 

 


